
    Parent 
Conference

Dear Edison Families,

November presents a special opportunity for families, our staff and 
community to come together to celebrate and support our students. 
Everything we do is with our students’ best interest and well-being in mind 
and we are looking forward to your participation during Parent Conferences 
and our November recess.

Your child’s teacher will be in contact with you to schedule your conference 
this year, Conferences will be scheduled during the week of November 14, 
2022. It is our expectation to have 100% of families attend their school 
conference and provide our teachers with the opportunity to provide 
feedback on the progress of your child. To enable your participation, we will 
provide the opportunity for families to attend in person and for those 
families who prefer the flexibility of a virtual conference, we will provide a 
virtual option as well. We value our partnership with you and look forward to 
seeing you during conference week!

Our Thanksgiving Break is an opportunity to reflect on the many blessings 
we have as a school and a community. The Edison staff and I are truly 
grateful for the opportunity to work with you, your children and your 
families. Having a part in your child’s education is a blessing and, in many 
ways, our second family. Our staff welcomes the Thanksgiving recess as an 
opportunity to enjoy our own family at home and to reflect on our gratitude 
to serve our second family right here at Edison. We hope you enjoy the 
break with your friends and loved ones.

We look forward to a special and memorable November here at Edison and 
welcome your partnership in the education and support of our students.

Respectfully,

Mr. Gormaz

515 E. 6th Street, Ontario, CA 91764   ·   (909) 984-5618  Fax (909) 459-2698 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

PBIS
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Spin It! & The Bobcat Shop
Every other Friday, students have the 

opportunity to purchase raffle tickets with 
their PBIS Rewards points for Spin IT! 
Once per month, students are able to 

purchase items with their points from the 
Bobcat Shop. Items include bracelets, 
pencils, erasers, puzzles, stickers, slap 

bracelets, board games, drawstring bags, 
gift cards, etc. If you are interested in 

donating items for Spin It! or our 
school-wide Bobcat Shop, please contact 

Ms. Espinoza, Student Mentor at 
victoria.espinoza@omsd.net

● OMSD FAMILY SURVEY, please complete before 11/18 bit.ly/OMSDFam2022.
● Edison Families, please mark you calendars, and plan on attending our College Readiness 

Presentation presented  by our Health & Wellness Center on Nov. 3rd from 8:15-9:15 am in 
Room 5. It is never too early to start planning for college. 

● Book Fair Nov.14-Nov.18 in the library after school until 3pm.
● Be on the lookout for PFO T-Shirt Sales Tuesday & Thursdays before and after school. 

$15.00 T-Shirt &  V-neck $20.

LEARNING
Talking with your child about their day creates 
healthy communication habits that can last a 

lifetime. Edison is looking forward to talking with you 
at conferences this month!

Principal’s Message
Fro󰈚 󰈲󰈹. 󰉁or󰈚󰈀󰉜

Nov.
2022

● Parent Conference Week - Minimum 
days dismissal at 12:30 from 
11/14-11/18 all week. 
Please keep your appointment with 
your teacher..

● Conferences are in person or on zoom, 
teachers will send out details.

● All Kinder classes in the AM 7:30-11:15 
for Parent Conference Week.

https://bit.ly/OMSDFam2022

